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Our reference: LB/st/Exams


18th November 2023



Dear Parents/Carers

Examinations Guidance for Students & Parents

Please find enclosed a booklet, which has been compiled to help guide you and your child throughout the examinations over the next academic year.

You can also view the Guidance Booklet on the Kingstone High School website, www.kingstoneacademytrust.co.uk  This can be found under Our School – Policies – Examination Policies - Exam Guidance for students and parents.

Please read the booklet together with your child and if you have any questions do not hesitate to contact our Examinations Officer, Mrs Townsend on the school number, 01981 250224 or email at stownsend@kingstoneacademy.co.uk

All G.C.S.E. examinations will now take place in the summer although controlled assessments and other tests can take place at any time throughout the year. Mock G.C.S.E. examinations took place during the last two weeks. 

As a reminder, we would ask that holidays are not booked until after July 9th for the present Year 11s and the end of the summer term for Year 10s.

I would like to wish all students the best of luck in their future examinations.

Yours faithfully
[image: ]
Mr L Butler
Headteacher

…………………………………………………………………………………………….……………….

Please return to Mrs Townsend, Examinations & Data Officer

I / We confirm receipt of the Examinations Guidance for Students & Parents as parents / carers
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